
 

to the family of Ruth Payne, who passed away on Sunday, 

August 27. 
 

As we anticipate an exciting fall season  

of ministry, we are in special need of assistance with our Main Street 

preschoolers specifically at the 11:15am hour; also table leaders for The El  

on Sunday mornings, and Prime Time elementary boys clubs on Wednesday 

evenings.  Your response is needed.  Please stop by the Kid City table this 

morning, or indicate your interest on the bulletin tear off this morning.  
 

will be held on Sunday 

morning September 17 at 10:15am and 12:45pm in the Atrium Cafe.  

Membership Classes will be held on Sunday mornings during October at the 

10:10am Middle Hour.  Check Membership on the Communication tear off 

and place in the offering plate or drop box as you exit. Membership 

applications are available on the website or contact dniffin@hpbc.cc. 
 

Rehearsals are now underway, and 

meeting on Thursday evenings in the upstairs HERD Room from 6:30 - 8:00pm. 

We welcome new Chancel Choir members!  If you are interested in 

participating, please contact Adam Holcomb at aholcomb@hpbc.cc.   
 

information is now available at the various 

ministry tables in the Atrium Foyer and on our church website – www.hpbc.cc.  
 

Plan to participate in NOW, the upcoming fall Night  

of Worship on Sunday evening, September 17 at 6:00pm in the Worship Center. 

We’ll spend time together as a church family kicking off the fall with evening of 

corporate worship led by our Contemporary Service praise team.  The evening 

will conclude with coffee and cookies in the Atrium Café and Foyer.  Please 

come and invite your friends to worship with us!  

  

 

September 3, 2017 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Living Hope Moms - Wed pm 

□ Safety Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:    $3,403,849 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:    $3,464,000 

Deficit:                                  -$60,151 

 

to our fellowship this morning.  Darren is our new Audio Video Lighting 

(AVL) Director.  He comes to us with extensive training and experience 

and will enable us to use well the improved AVL capabilities of our new 

Worship Center as well as the extensive AVL requirements around our 

church complex.  Please welcome the Mitchells to our church family.  

 

.  The newly improved and updated Global 

Missions prayer guide, with specific needs of our missionary families, is now 

available at the Missions table or Welcome Center.   
 

picnic lunch is scheduled for 1:00pm on 

Sunday, September 24.  The focus will be on the various mission organizations 

we support that serve in our area:  1) CDC 2) YFC and 3) Care Net.  Please 

sign up for this event at the Missions table in the Atrium Foyer.    
 

as she serves with SEND Int’l in Michigan.  

Ruth just returned from a trip to Slovenia to attend 2 SEND conferences.  

Pray as plans are underway for hosting the SEND Int’l Treasurers’ meeting 

September 11-14 in Farmington.  Pray for a good time of fellowship together 

and for sharing good ideas of how to better serve their missionaries and 

steward the funds entrusted to them.  

 

is our Men’s Ministry kick off event 

scheduled for next Sunday, September 10 from 12:45 - 2:30pm.  Food is 

provided, and will feature outdoor grilling and indoor eating (Fellowship 

Hall).  Come and enjoy the food – friendship – and challenge!   
 

Pre-registration is required - $10 per person.  Stop by the table in the 

Atrium Foyer TODAY for registration and further information, or sign up 

online this week at www.hpbc.cc/ministries/men. Firm registration 

deadline is end of day Wednesday, September 6.  
 

And YES – the Lions’ game will be available for viewing during lunch. 

http://www.hpbc.cc/ministries/men


Chancel Choir Rehearsal - 6:30pm - Herd Room 

Young Adults Worship Night - 7:00pm - Chapel 

 

Message: to Know Him - Philippians 3:1-4:1 

 

 

September 3, 2017 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We would 

like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions you might have 

or with information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium 

Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the 

Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box as you leave 

the service this morning. Thanks for visiting HPBC today! 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  For information,  

stop by our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer and we’ll help you with 

directions and further information.  

 

Love Divine, All Loves Excelling 

I am Thine, O Lord 

Change My Heart Oh God 

Communion 

Come  Behold the Wondrous Mystery 

Knowing You 

Message 

Glorious Day 

For the Honor 

Communion 

Christ Redeemer 

I Surrender 

I Will Follow 

Message 

 

HPBC Annual Meeting - Fellowship Hall 

Nursery - Baby Acres  Preschool Care - Main Street Rm. 148 

Elementary Girls - The El Elementary Boys - High School Gym 

Herd -  Middle School Student Center      Crash - High School Student Center 

 

is encouraged to attend the Annual 

Meeting this Wednesday, September 6, 2017 from 7:00 - 8:30pm in 

Fellowship Hall.  This meeting provides membership the opportunity to 

vote on the proposed Annual Budget as well as approve the proposed 

Elder and other Board Nominees for the new fiscal year beginning 

October 1, 2017.  A variety of ministry reports, updates, and vision for the 

coming year will be presented.  We look forward to your participation. 

Wednesday, Sept. 6 - Annual Business Meeting - 7:00pm 
 

Sunday, Sept.  10 - Gospel Project Middle Hour Ministries - 10:10am 

             Burgers & Brats (Men) -12:45pm 

             AWANA - 6:00pm 

             The Evidence of God study - 6:15pm 
 

Sunday, Sept. 17 - Membership Orientation Gatherings - 10:15am/12:45pm 

                        Night of Worship - 6:00pm 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 12 - Men’s Morning Bible Study - 6:30am 

                                  Women’s Morning Bible Study - 9:30am 
 

Wednesday, Sept. 13 - Wednesday Night Ministries - 7:00pm  
 

Thursday, Sept. 21 - MOTS - 9:15am 
 

Sunday, Sept. 24 - Backyard Missions Fest (all church) -1:00pm  
 

Friday - Sunday, Oct. 6-8 - Student Ministries Fall Retreat 


